
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

June 11, 2025 

 

6:30 p.m.  
 

 

Purpose of Hearing 
 

To receive public comment on the proposed jurisdictional transfer of 

the 638 Bridge over Qcqueoc River and one mile of 638 Highway within the 

Village of Millersburg. 

 

Written comments will be accepted until 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 10 

2025. 

 

This hearing shall take place at the Road Commission office.  Additional 

information may be obtained at the Road Commission office at 657 South 

Bradley Highway, Rogers City, Michigan 

 

 

 

Robert Macomber   Chairman 

 

Norman Quaine   Vice-Chairman 

 

Thomas Catalano   Member  


